
   

Cabinet C - Part 1 Public  3 February 2009  

TONBRIDGE & MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

CABINET 

3 February 2009 

Report of the Director of Planning, Transport & Leisure and the Cabinet Members 

for Planning & Transportation and Leisure, Youth & Arts  

Part 1- Public 

Matters for Recommendation to Council 

 

1 OPEN SPACE STRATEGY 

Summary 

A report on the above matter was considered by the Policy Overview 

Committee on 27 January 2009 as part of the Council’s policy framework.  

Members are referred to that report and the recommendation contained 

therein. 

1.1 Legal Implications 

1.1.1 As set out in the report referred to above. 

1.2 Financial and Value for Money Considerations 

1.2.1 As set out in the report referred to above. 

1.3 Risk Assessment 

1.3.1 As set out in the report referred to above. 

1.4 Policy Considerations 

1.4.1 Community, Crime & Disorder Reduction, Healthy Lifestyles, Young People. 

1.5 Recommendations 

1.5.1 It is RECOMMENDED that the Open Space Strategy be adopted as part of the 
Council’s budget and policy framework. 

Background papers: File A.2/40 contact: Brian Gates 
Darren Lanes 

 

Steve Humphrey 

Director of Planning, Transport & Leisure 

Matthew Balfour 

Cabinet Member for Planning & Transportation 

 Martin Coffin 

Cabinet Member for Leisure, Youth and Arts 

 


